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Meetings

3/7 Sharks Set up/Clean up
3/14 Eagles Set up/Clean up
3/21 Lightnings Set up/Clean up
3/28 Aquabats Set up/Clean up

3/7 meeting at Church, others at Nut Swamp

Events

3/7 Court of Honor
3/24-26 Smithsonian DC Weekend

Scouts of January

Jim Cunningham
&

Mike Cunningham

Scout of the Half

Brian Bosch

Congratulations, Jim, Mike & Brian!

Welcome New Scouts!

A big welcome to the following new
Scouts:

Andy Feldman,
Frank Illiano,
 Alex Kouvel,

Carl McSherry,
 Matt Morrison,

 Mark Palframan.

Recent Events

Winter Camping Trip  took place
February 12-13th , with a nice cabin to
cook and sleep in.

Coming Events
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Smithsonian DC Trip March 24-26. This trip
is a favorite one of the year. We’ll be
going down to Washington on Friday
night and spend all day Saturday
exploring the various Smithsonian
museums.

Summer Camp will be at the Goose
Pond Scout Reservation in northeastern
Pennsylvania  from Sunday August 6 to
Saturday August 12, 2000  Summer
camp will offer the chance to earn a
wide range of merit badges , including
some Eagle requirements not easily
done outside of camp. Here’s a great
opportunity to get 4-5 new badges!

See the handout for detailed information
and visit Goose Pond’s website at:
http://www.geocities.com/
Yosemite/Gorge/9292/

Camp sign-ups are due no later than
March 28th, with the $165 fee.

Items of Note

Newsletter Input Do you have a story,
announcement, or other item of interest
for the Troop that you would like
included in the newsletter? Send items
by the 20th of the month to appear in the
next month’s issue. Items can be
submitted via email (plain text or Word
7.0), regular mail, or by phone. Email is
preferred.

reboston@concentric.net

Ron Boston
58 Green Meadow Blvd
Middletown, NJ 07748-3148
(732)  671- 3081


